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7th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Re: Mental Health Support Team Survey  
 

Northampton NHS trust have asked for feedback from parents, students, and CTS staff. This will be used to inform 
further roll-out of the Mental Health Support Team (MHST) and provide advice to the Department for Health and 
Social Care ministers, as well as deepening their understanding of what a high quality, impactful service looks like 
now and in future.  
 

Northamptonshire was one of the first counties to roll out the MHST. This is a new service designed to support 
mental health in schools and colleges. The aim of the team is to provide extra capacity to deliver evidence-based 
psychological interventions in schools and create better links with wider services. We are proud to be working 
with this team, as the wellbeing of our students is of the upmost importance to us.  
 

The survey assesses your understanding of the current mental health needs within your young person's school 
and what is already in place to support those needs, as well as areas you feel need additional support. Your 
responses will be an important tool to improve mental health provision at Corby Technical School.  
 

The survey will take approximately 4 minutes to complete. Please click the link here to access the survey. If you 
wish to complete this survey, please do so before 12.00pm on Monday 12th June, as this is when we will be 
collecting the results.  
 

Please note that your feedback will be shared with the mental health support team and school. It is an 
anonymous and voluntary questionnaire, and you can choose not to complete the answers if you wish. All the 
information provided by you will be treated confidentially.  
 

If you have any further questions relating to this, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 

Many thanks in advance for your support with this.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=o7rK2ZF060ieRqbnkqo_RaVS1o-XBYZPngGygUCeYUNUMEJZRDNNRFE3TjEyUkNHRFMwRzZYNlFORi4u&sharetoken=2jOgTgT1kFfXcDNBZVJM
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